Erica Flakemore

From:

Sent: Friday, 18 August 2017 6:22 PM
To: works.approvals

Subject: Proposed Boral Relocation

Dear Adam (EPA),

As a North Shore family we would like to register our concern with you re the possible constant drone noise
from the proposed Boral Plant which could operate 24/7.

With thanks for your consideration of the matter,

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
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